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Hi 
 
The sole purpose of this Extraordinary Issue is to let you know that Mr. B N Som, Director 
General of India Post, has been elected as the Chairman of The World Association of for 
the Development of Philately (WADP) at their annual general assembly on October 6, 
2000 in Madrid, Spain. It is a great honor for the country. 
 
WADP is the global philatelic organization representing Universal Postal Union (UPU), 
International Philatelic Federation (FIP), International Federation of Stamp Dealers 
Associations (IFSDA), International Association of Philatelic Journalists (AIJP), and 
International Association of Publishers of Stamp Catalogs and Philatelic Publications 
(ASCAT).  
 
- M&SJ 
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SUBSCRIPTIONS 
You are free to join or leave the weekly newsletter from stampsofIndia.com at any time. 
Simply email to weeklynews@stampsofindia.com and put either subscribe or unsubscribe 
in the subject line. 
 
FEEDBACK 
Your feedback is important to us as it helps evolve Collectors’ Companion. The Collectors’ 
Companion strives hard to bring you the comprehensive coverage of the latest on Indian 
philately and improve better with every issue. Please let us know your thoughts and 
suggestions for the same. 
 
Also we would like to learn how our ezine impacts your collecting and the value you feel it 
provides to you. Do send your comments, questions, news, reports, articles and other 
contributions to admin@stampsofindia.com. We are looking forward to hear from you! 
 
ASK US 
Please send your queries in detail (illustrations welcome) on all matters related to Philately 
and Postal History of India and Indian States. We will get the experts to get an answer. 
Submit here askus@stampsofindia.com 
 
VISIT LINKS PAGE AT STAMPSOFINDIA.COM 



Every site on Indian philately is listed here. If you find a broken link or a site not listed here 
please inform the webmaster@stampsofindia.com 
 
ADVERTISE 
Do you want to advertise on Collectors’ Companion - the weekly newsletter from 
stampsofIndia.com? To reach over 500 readers interested in Indian philately every week, 
contact us at ads@stampsofindia.com 
 
DISCLAIMER 
While every attempt has been made to ensure that the information presented here is 
accurate, let's face it, accidents and typos happen. Be aware that should you come to 
grievous bodily harm as a result of the information presented here, or worse yet, you get a 
philatelic question wrong on "Kaun Banega Crorepati" (Who Will Be A Millionaire's Indian 
version), just remember you were warned so we won't be held accountable. 
 
THANK YOU. 
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